Subject:

National Parent Forum Online Discussion Forum

National Parent Forum of Scotland's Online Discussion Forum 26 Sept to 1 Oct 2011 and the National Parent Forum's 2nd Annual Conference, Bishopbriggs, 1 October 2011. Our successful conference last year confirmed that parents welcome the widening range of opportunities for engagement and involvement in education. Your representatives on the National Parent Forum of Scotland have been working hard to generate more such opportunities for parental involvement, both locally and nationally. Our second conference, 'Curriculum for Excellence – One Year On’, provides a further opportunity for you to ask questions, share your good ideas and your views.   To complement the Conference, and to enable those of you who are unable to attend to be involved in discussion and debate, we are holding an online discussion forum for parents in the week preceding the Conference.  Starting on 26 September, we are inviting you to post your comments, views and ideas on suggested topics at http://www.engageforeducation.org/2011/06/national-parent-forum-of-scotland.  A different ‘prompt’ question will start the debate each day although you are very welcome to post your general education-related questions and suggestions.  Responses will be provided online by the relevant education organisations (Scottish Government, Education Scotland, Ministers, Scottish Qualifications Authority, the National Parent Forum of Scotland etc).  Questions and comments will also be fed into the conference on October 1. 
Please join our discussions, either in person at our conference, or online during the week beginning 26 September.  To find out more, visit www.parentforumscotland.org Iain Ellis, Chair of the National Parent Forum of Scotland. 
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	Register for SLF 2011 today! Conference programme and registration now available at www.scottishlearningfestival.co.uk
 


